
PLANNER’S COMMENTS LINDLEY 

Having planned a few map runs during lockdown, I welcomed the opportunity to plan for an actual 
event. I felt lucky to plan on such a lovely area with a variety of housing and quite a few splashes of 
yellow and green which I tried to include in every course.  

A couple of weeks before the event a large trench appeared in what was to have been my Start and 
Finish field (shown in mauve on the eastern side of the map). Consequently I had to find a new Start 
and Finish and also rejig all the courses.  Although this was a bit daunting, once the areas were found 
I think they were an improvement on the earlier ones, as we could start and finish in the main part 
of the map without having to cross and recross a busy road.  

It was good to hear that many of you enjoyed their runs.  

Unfortunately I missed the fact that a control on the Short Green Course could be reached by 
leaning over an uncrossable wall. Although this only resulted in a 30 second difference, 2 legs 
needed to be removed, for which I apologise.  

I would like to thank Richard for mapping the area and for his advice. 

Finally I would like to say a BIG thank you to Judith for all her support, guidance and encouragement, 
before, during and after the event. 

Jackie Page 

 

 

 

  


